
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
for Town of Stallings  

2025-2026 Proposed Budget 
 

 
 

The Town of Stallings proposed 2025-2026 budget and the Town Manager’s 
budget message have been submitted to the Town Council and is available for public 
inspection at the Town Hall in the Office of the Town Clerk during regular business hours 
or online at www.stallingsnc.org.   
 

The Town Council of the Town of Stallings shall hold a public hearing on  
Monday, June 9, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at the Stallings Government Center, 321 Stallings 
Road, Stallings, NC, to hear comments from the citizens regarding the proposed budget 
for the 2025-2026 fiscal year.  
 

For more information, contact Stallings Town Hall at 704-821-8557.  The Town of 
Stallings does not discriminate on the basis of disability. If you need auxiliary aid or 
service or other accommodations in order to attend or participate at the public hearing, 
please contact the Town Clerk as far in advance as possible so that your request may be 
considered. 
  
 


